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Water-Use Efficiency, Investments Protect Region as Drought Impacts Spread 

Board Chair thanks ratepayers, member agencies 

 

May 11, 2021 – “Governor Newsom’s latest drought emergency declaration is a grim reminder of the 

growing water supply challenges across California – and of the value of three decades of our collective 

dedication to use water efficiently combined with strategic investments that protect San Diego County 

from dry years. Thanks to efforts of ratepayers, the Water Authority, and our 24 member agencies, we 

have sufficient water supplies for 2021 and the foreseeable future. Our regional adoption of water-use 

efficiency measures is a major piece of our strategy, with per capita water use falling by almost half over 

30 years. At the same time, the rates we pay for water have been invested in new water sources along with 

major dams and reservoirs that are showing their worth more with each passing day.” – Gary Croucher, 

Board Chair, San Diego County Water Authority 

 

 

 

# # # 

The San Diego County Water Authority sustains a $253 billion regional economy and the quality 
of life for 3.3 million residents through a multi-decade water supply diversification plan, major 
infrastructure investments and forward-thinking policies that promote fiscal and environmental 
responsibility. A public agency created in 1944, the Water Authority delivers wholesale water 
supplies to 24 retail water providers, including cities, special districts and a military base. 
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